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End of Term 2

Well it’s been a challenging and wonderful term. I’ve really enjoyed
getting to know our learners and their families. Thank you for
taking the time to come and talk about the wonderful learning your
child has been doing in the classroom at our parent teacher
interviews this week.

The whakatauki above reminds me that we all work together to
make a place for our children in the future. It’s a timely reminder
that the world is not ours, but our children’s. May we continue to
foster this knowledge for our children in the coming months.

I wish you and your whānau a restful holiday break. Let’s hope the
children return next term ready for a whole new term of learning.

Ngā mihi nui,
Caley
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Celebration of Learning

What a wonderful Matariki we’ve had as a community this year. It
was the first Matariki public holiday in New Zealand. It was
amazing to get together and celebrate with our Whānau.

Our wonderful friends at Nukuhakari Station held a hāngi. The
food was amazing. Well done to the tamariki for stepping up to
learn how to cook such a delicious meal. Special mention to
Tahlia for standing up to say the Karakia for the meal. Ka mau te
wehi Tahlia!

The children have been learning all about the different stars of Matariki, as well as the
star Puanga (which is more commonly celebrated in Taranaki as it’s a bit tricky to see
Matariki from our end).


